
From: michael abbott 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 11:30 AM 
To: Krapohl, Graydon; Eaton, Jack; Rampson, Wendy; Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: FW: Action Needed! Condo Development still proposes cut-through to Lansdowne 
 
 
I'm a home owner at  in the Lansdowne neighborhood.  
I am opposed to any motorized vehicle access/connection between the proposed Condo 
Development at  2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road and the Lansdowne neighborhood.  
I am in full support of support Judy Hanway's opinion and hope the roadway connection is 
denied.  
 
Michael Abbott  
2046 Mershon  
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